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Response	to	Psalm:	O	Lord,	it	is	you	who	are	my	portion	
Gospel	Acclamation:	Alleluia,	alleluia!	Speak,	Lord,	your	servant	is	listening:		

you	have	the	message	of	eternal	life.	Alleluia!	
1st	Reading:	Kings	19:16,	19-21;		2nd	Reading:	Galatians	5:1,13-18;	Gospel:	Luke	9:51-62	

A		Father	Allan	Davies-Hale	st.dyfrigtreforest@rcadc.org	
St	Dyfrig’s	Presbytery,	Broadway,	Treforest,	Pontypridd,	CF37	1DB	

Phone:	01443	402	439	Mobile:	07796	950	423	

Sunday	26th	June	2016	 13th		Sunday	of	Ordinary	Time	(Year	C)	 Cycle	II	Psalter	Week	1

NEWS FOR ALL		
FR.	ALLAN	WILL	BE	AWAY	FROM	MONDAY	13TH	JUNE	
UNTIL	 FRIDAY	 8TH	 JULY.	Whilst	 Fr	 Allan	 is	 away	 we	
welcome	 Fr	 John	 Murphy,	 who	 will	 be	 staying	 in	 St	
Dyfrig’s	 Presbytery.	 We	 pray	 Fr	 John	 has	 a	 pleasant	
time	with	us.	

CENTENARY	 PILGRIMAGE	OF	 PRAYER	 This	 week	 our	
journey	 of	 prayer	 round	 our	 Diocese	 takes	 us	 to	 St	
Mary	Monmouth	with	St	Francis	of	Rome	Ross,	Revd	
Nicholas	James.		The	grave	of	St	John	Kemble	
For	 more	 information	 about	 the	 Pilgrimage	 Prayer,	
please	 visit	 the	 Archdiocese	 of	 Cardiff’s	 website:	
http://rcadc.org/100th-anniversary/the-prayer.	

FR	BILL	BOXALL.	RIP	The	funeral	arrangements	for	Fr.	
Bill	Boxall	are	as	follows:	Monday	27th	June:	Reception	
of	 the	 body	 6pm	 St.	 Mary’s,	 Chepstow,	 followed	 by	
Mass.	Tuesday	28th	June:	Requiem	Mass	12	noon	St.	
Mary’s,	 Chepstow,	 and	 afterwards	 at	 the	
crematorium.	

ST	 MICHAEL’S	 SCHOOL	 SUMMER	 FETE	 is	 now	 on	
Friday	1st	July	at	3.45	–	7pm.	Bouncy	Castle,	Chicken	&	
Duck	Enclosure,	Beat	the	Goalie,	Police	&	Fire	Engine,	
Balloons	in	a	Bus	Competition,	Tombola	&	Bric-a-Brac,	
Fun	 Fair	 Games	 &	 Stalls,	 Face	 Painting	 &	 Tattoos,	
Music,	 Cake	 &	 Sweet	 Stalls,	 Food	 &	 Drink.	 Come	 &	
Join	the	fun!	

NAZARETH	 HOUSE	 FETE	 is	 on	 Sunday	 3rd	 July	
commencing	at	1.30pm	until	4pm.	Everyone	welcome	

PILGRIMAGE	 VISIT	 OF	 THE	 MIRACULOUS	 RELIC	
IMAGE	OF	OUR	LADY	OF	GUADALUPE	As	part	of	 the	
2016	 National	 Pilgrimage	 Tour,	 the	 Miraculous	 Relic	

Image	of	Our	Lady	of	Guadalupe	will	be	coming	on	a	
Pilgrimage	 visit	 to	 St	David’s	Metropolitan	Cathedral,	
Cardiff	from	Friday	8th	-	Thursday	14th	July.		Service	of	
Reception	&	Guadalupe	Mass	 is	at	7pm	on	Friday	8th	
July	in	St	David’s	Cathedral,	Cardiff.		Please	come	and	
be	 part	 of	 this	 great	 and	 historic	 occasion.	 Visit:		
www.relicourladyofguadelupe.co.uk.	
Full	details	of	the	Pilgrimage	programme	for	this	very	
special	occasion	will	be	published	later.		

A	GRAND	DAY	OUT	 Everyone	 is	welcome	 to	 the	 first	
Welsh	Provincial	Grandparents	Pilgrimage	to	Belmont	
Abbey	on	Saturday	16th	July.		This	will	be	a	day	of	faith	
and	 fun	 including	 face	 painting,	 bouncy	 castle,	 and	
prayer,	 balloons,	 sports,	 crafts	 and	 much	 more,	
together	 with	 Rosary	 procession,	 exposition	 and	
reconciliation,	 and	 the	 Holy	 Door	 of	 Mercy	 at	
Belmont.			This	gives	grandparents	the	opportunity	to	
share	 their	 faith	 with	 their	 grandchildren.	 There	 will	
be	 light	 refreshments	 available	 to	 purchase	 on	 site,	
but	 you	 are	 invited	 to	 bring	 a	 picnic.	 	 This	 is	 a	 free	
event.	
*	The	first	gathering	of	its	kind	in	the	Welsh	Province	
*	Lovely	setting	in	Abbey	grounds	
*	Opening	prayers	at	11am,	close	at	4pm	after	Mass	
concelebrated	by	the	Welsh	Bishops	
*	Rosary	procession	
*	Eucharistic	adoration	
*	Reconciliation	
*	Family	Faith	Journey	
*	Prayer	balloons	
*	Holy	Door	of	Mercy	at	Belmont	
See	posters	for	more	details	
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BECOME	 A	 HOLY	 DOOR	 HELPER!	 The	 Diocesan	
Evangelisation	 Team	 invites	 you	 to	 help	 run	 a	
“Mission	 to	 the	 Doors	 of	 Mercy”	 in	 September	 this	
year.	Each	day	between	19	and	23	September	we	will	
visit	a	different	Holy	Door	Church	and	put	on	a	series	
of	meals.	With	your	help,	we	will	 invite	non-Catholics	
and	 non-churchgoing	 Catholics	 to	 come	 and	 share	 a	
simple	 meal,	 hear	 something	 of	 Pope	 Francis’	
message	of	mercy,	and,	for	those	who	wish,	take	part	
in	 a	 short	 prayer	 service	 which	 ends	 with	 an	
opportunity	to	pass	through	the	Holy	Door.	
We	are	asking	 for	help	when	we	visit	your	 local	Holy	
Door	in	Merthyr	Tydfil	at	St	Mary’s	and	St	Aloysius	on	
Tuesday	20th	September.	
We	 need	 helpers	 available	 during	 the	 afternoon	
and/or	 during	 the	 evening	who	 can:	welcome	guests	
at	 the	door	and	as	 table	hosts;	prepare	or	 serve	 tea,	
coffee	 and	 soup;	 provide	 music	 and	 readers	 for	 the	
simple	prayer	service.	We	also	need	your	help	before	
the	Mission	 Day	 to	 design	 local	 invitation	 cards	 and	
invite	members	of	your	community!	
If	you	can	help,	please	come	to	one	of	our	three	team	
training	events:	
Monday	4th	July	1.30	pm	–	3.00	p.m.	at	St	Philip	Evans	
Hall,	Llanedeyrn	Drive,	Cardiff	CF23	9UL	
Monday	4th	July	7.30	pm	–	9.00	p.m.	at	St	Philip	Evans	
Hall,	Llanedeyrn	Drive,	Cardiff	CF23	9UL	
Monday	11th	July	7.00	pm	–	8.30	p.m.	at	the	Salvation	
Army	 Citadel,	 Victoria	 Street,	 Abergavenny,	 Gwent	
NP7	5DS	
If	 you	 can’t	 make	 any	 of	 the	 training	 meetings	 but	
would	 still	 like	 to	 help,	 please	 contact	 Madeleine	
Walters	 on	 walters.sunnyside@btopenworld.com	 or	
Revd	Gareth	Leyshon	on	029	2073	1061.		

Flower	Festival	begins	9	am	on	Friday	1st	 July	until	 5	
pm	 on	 Monday	 4th	 July.	 	 Several	 parishes	 have	 had	
collections	 towards	 sponsoring	displays	which	will	be	
acknowledged	in	the	Festival	Brochure.		However	not	
all	parishes	made	the	printing	deadline	and	will	not	be	
acknowledged	 in	 the	 booklet.	 Those	 parishes	 will	
receive	a	letter	of	thanks.		If	anyone	is	a	first	aider	and	
is	 able	 to	 volunteer	 over	 the	 period	 of	 the	 festival	
please	contact	Anna	Mayer	anna@mayer.co.uk	

Marie	 Sayar,	 a	 French	 student	 at	 USW	 is	 seeking	
employment	 in	 accountancy,	 management	 finance.		
She	has	a	degree	in	the	French	BA	in	Accountancy	and	
Management	 and	 will	 soon	 graduate	 in	 BA	 Business	

Studies	 and	 Accountancy.	 	 She	 is	 also	 available	 for	
French	Lessons.		Contact	marie.sayar@gmail.com		

ALL HALLOWS NEWS 
OFFICES	FOR	THE	WEEK	COMM.	26th	June	2016	
Saturday	Mass:		6:30	p.m.	
Euch	Ministers:		D	Franks	Herbert/P	Herbert/K	Baylis	
Readers:	 	B	Cardoza/P	Davies	
Offertory:	 	C	&	J	Milsom	 	

Sunday	Mass		 9.15.	a.m.	
Euch	Ministers:	C	Barrion/	A	Thomas/K	Thomas	
Readers:	 S	Howells	&	R	Evans	 	
Offertory:	 Team	UCM	 	
Children’s	Lit:	 T	Howell	&	T	Mahoney	
Collection:	 T	&	N	Spiller	
Tea:	 Jean	Smith	
Cleaning:	 Team	4	Teresa	Bressington’s	Team		
Servers:		 Brian/Dafydd/Edward/George	

	
OFFICES	FOR	THE	WEEK	COMM.	3rd	July	2016	
Saturday	Mass:		6:30	p.m.	
Euch	Ministers:		T	Jacobs/D	Lyons/L	Fernandez	
Readers:	 C	Lyons	/	A	Draper	 	
Offertory:	 M	Trigg	&	R	Wilson	 	

Sunday	Mass		 9.15.	a.m.	
Euch	Ministers:	T	Charnock/M	Fernandez/T	Mahoney	
Readers:	 J	Fulgoni/B	Hargreaves	
Offertory:	 T	&	M	Aherne	
Children’s	Lit:	 L	Butcher/T	Spiller	
Collection:	 M	Drake	&	S	Howells	
Tea:	 Teresa	Bressington	 	
Cleaning:	 Team	5	Angela	McCarthy’s	Team	
Servers:	 Brian/Dafydd/Edward/George	

CONFESSIONS:	First	Saturday	of	every	month	10.15	–	
11.15	a.m.		

COLLECTIONS	 19	 June	 2016:	 Gift	 Aid	 £525.86:		
Non	Gift	Aid:	£103.00;	Loose	Collection:	£152.46		“Day	
for	Life”	£342.82	

PARISH	ADMINISTRATOR	Please	contact	Suzy	for	any	
administrative	 requests/information/mass	 intentions	
etc.	on	01443	223184	or	07734	701449.		

WELCOMERS/USHERS	We	are	appealing	for	people	to	
help	 at	 Mass	 with	 welcoming	 duties,	 and	 on	
occasions,	 people	 to	 act	 as	 ushers.	 If	 you	 are	
interested	 in	 helping	 in	 the	 parish	 in	 this	 respect,	
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please	 contact	 Emyr	 Adlam	 or	 any	 member	 of	 the	
PAC.	

THANK	YOU	LETTER	FROM	POOR	CLARES	
Dear	Fr	Alan,	I	am	so	glad	to	say	“May	God	bless	and	
reward	 you	 and	 all	 your	 very	 kind	 and	 generous	
Parishioners.”	 	 Our	 words	 cannot	 really	 express	 our	
gratitude.	We	are	 so	overwhelmed	by	 the	wonderful	
gifts	 our	 kind	 friends	 brought	 from	Miskin.	 	 What	 a	
wonderful	 variety	 of	 produce	 appeared	 from	 the	
boots	 of	 the	 cars.	 	 The	 items	 were	 so	 varied	 and	
exciting.	 	We	are	always	delighted	 to	 see	our	 friends	
and	 catch	 up	 on	 family	 and	 Parish	 news.	 	 Please	 be	
assured,	 dear	 friends,	 of	 our	 continued	 loving	
prayerful	 support	 for	 your	 Parish	 and	 for	 each	 one.				
We	 pray	 Father,	 that	 the	 good	 Lord	will	 continue	 to	
keep	 you	 in	 His	 loving	 care	 and	 bless	 your	 two	
Parishes.		With	our	fond	love	and	prayers.	
The	letter	can	be	seen	in	the	Church	porch.	
			
FESTIVAL	 OF	 FLOWERS	 2016	 To	 celebrate	 the	
Centenary	of	Cardiff	Archdiocese	a	Festival	of	Flowers	
will	 be	held	 from	Thursday	 June	30th	 to	Monday	 July	
4th	 at	 the	 Cathedral	 in	 Charles	 Street	 Cardiff.	 The	
parish	 of	 All	 Hallows	 flowering	 arranging	 team	 has	
been	asked	to	create	a	display	for	the	Festival.	There	
are	several	ways	you	can	contribute	to	the	event	and	
full	details	are	shown	in	the	Festival	of	Flowers	leaflet	
at	 the	 back	 of	 the	 church.	 A	 number	 of	 parishioners	
will	have	pew	end	flower	displays	 in	memory	of	their	
loved	 ones.	 Please	 contact	 Margaret	 Drake	 for	 full	
information	Tel:	02920	891275	

GIFT	AID	RECEIPTS	FOR	2015/16	It	appears	that	the	
gift	aid	receipts	will	be	late	again	this	year.	If	anyone	is	
in	a	hurry	to	know	the	amount	that	they	gave	to	the	
parish	in	the	last	financial	year	then	please	contact	
Tony	Yule	on	029	20890621	

ST DYFRIG’S NEWS 
WELCOMERS	&	USHERS	There	will	be	an	evening	 for	
Welcomers	 and	 Ushers	 to	 reflect	 and	 share	 their	
experiences	on	Tuesday	28th	June	at	7:30pm.	Anyone	
already	 participating	 in	 this	ministry	 or	 interested	 in	
joining	 the	 group	 are	 very	 welcome.	 Tea,	 coffee	 &	
biscuits	 supplied!	 Contact	 Alan	 on	 01443	 406564	 for	
more	information.	

	

WELCOME	FRIENDS	AND	AFTERNOON	TEA	
Our	next	event	is	on	Friday	July	8th	from	2	-	4	pm.	All	
over	50s	are	welcome	to	chat	with	old	and	new	
friends.	Please	sign	the	sheet	in	the	narthex	or	the	
annex	if	you	or	someone	you	know	would	like	to	
come.		We	hope	that	Eucharistic	Ministers	will	also	
	invite	people	they	visit.	Please	indicate	on	the	form	
if		transport	is	needed.	We	are	taking	a	break	in	
August	and	will	start	again	in	September.	
	

ST	 DYFRIG’S	 FAMILY	 GROUP	 The	 very	 first	 Family	
Group	event	is	to	be	held	on	the	afternoon	of	Sunday	
17th	 July.	 It	 will	 be	 a	 picnic	 in	 Morgan	 Jones	 Park,	
Caerphilly	 (next	 to	 St	 Helen’s	 Church).	 Fr	 John	 Kelly	
has	 very	 kindly	 given	 us	 permission	 to	 park	 in	 the	
church	 car	 park.	 We	 will	 meet	 at	 1pm	 in	 the	 park.	
Please	 bring	 a	 picnic	 for	 yourself.	 Everyone	 is	
welcome,	including	any	non-Catholic	members	of	your	
family.	If	you	would	like	to	come	and	join	us	but	need	
a	lift,	please	speak	to	Teresa	&	Alan	after	Mass	or	call	
01443	 406564,	 email	 Teresa.destecroix@gmail.com.	
And	pray	for	nice	weather!	

MESSAGE	FROM	PARISH	ADVISORY	COUNCIL	
Dear	Everyone.	We	are	in	the	process	of	updating	the	
Parish	Directory.		It	has	been	just	over	two	years	since	
we	produced	 the	 directory	 and	 in	 that	 time	 some	of	
the	lead	names	for	the	Parish	activities	have	changed.		
To	 ensure	 we	 have	 the	 correct	 lead	 names	 and	
contact	 details	 please	 check	 them	 by	 either	 viewing	
the	 directory	 on	 the	 Parish	Website	 or	 take	 a	 hard-
copy	 which	 is	 located	 in	 the	 Narthex	 (back	 of	 the	
Church).	 	 Please	 either	 email	 any	 amendments	 or	
updates	 to	 Roland	 Fletcher	 (chair	 of	 the	 PAC)	 at	
fletcherfletcher@btinternet.com	or	telephone	01443-
204496	no	later	than	the	10th	July	2016.	

The	 approved	 minutes	 from	 the	 last	 meeting	 of	 the	
PAC,	along	with	previous	minutes	are	available	on	our	
parish	website	at:	

http://wwwpontypriddrcdeanery.org.uk/churches/	

treforest/PAC//minutes.html	
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SOCIAL	FUND	RAISING	GROUP	
FORTHCOMING	EVENTS	-	SPRING	&	SUMMER	2016	

Friday	 8th	 July	 -	 Afternoon	 Tea	 for	 the	 over	 50’s	 –		
2-4pm	in	the	Church	Hall	Annex	

Saturday	 9th	 July	 –	Race	 Night	 –	 in	 the	 Church	 Hall.	
Would	 you	 like	 to	 sponsor	a	 race	 -	 £20	a	 race,	 there	
will	be	6	races	in	total	

Saturday	 20th	 August	 -	 Tea	 Dance	 -	 2-4pm	 in	 the	
Church	Hall	

Social	 Fund	 Raising	 Group	 are	 in	 need	 of	 RAFFLE	
PRIZES.	 Any	 unwanted	 gifts,	 toiletries,	 bottles	 or	
chocolates	can	be	left	in	the	box	at	the	back	of	church.	

PONTYPRIDD	 FOODBANK	 All	 Foodbank	 items	 are	
gratefully	 received	 but	 these	 are	 the	 most	 needed	
items	 at	 this	 time:	 long	 life	 fruit	 juice,	 tinned	 fruit,	
tinned	soup,	mashed	potatoes	&	jam.	
The	 following	 items	 are	 especially	 useful	 for	 single	
people	 particularly	 those	 with	 limited	 or	 no	 cooking	
facilities:	 small	 tins	 of	 cold	 meat	 (ring	 pull	 cans	 are	
easiest	 as	 clients	 do	 not	 always	 have	 tin	 openers);	
packets	of	individual	cereals	or	porridge;	weetabix	(as	
these	can	be	separated	into	two	bags).	
Thank	you	for	your	support.	

Jumble	Sale	–	16th	July	1	pm	in	the	Church	Hall.	

SVP	–	next	meeting	is	to	be	held	in	the	Hall	annexe	at	
7.30	on	Wednesday	29th	June.		All	welcome.	

On	a	delicate	note	–	unfortunately	a	parishioner	had	
her	phone	 taken	 from	her	handbag	which	 she	 left	 at	
the	 back	 of	 Church	 while	 helping	 someone.	 	 Please	
can	we	all	be	vigilant	with	our	belongings.	

OPEN	 DAY	 EVENT	 AT	 ST	 DYFRIG’S	 -	 Saturday	 24th	
September	 Were	 you	 married	 or	 Baptised	 in	 St	
Dyfrig's	?	there	is	a	box	on	the	table	in	the	Narthex	for	
you	 to	 contribute	 photos,	 stories	 or	 information	 for	
our	 Open	 Day	 in	 September.	 We	 are	 starting	 with	
Weddings,	 Baptisms,	 First	 Holy	 Communion	 and	
Confirmation.	 If	 you	 have	 any	 photos	 or	 Order	 of	
Service	of	your	wedding	you	would	like	to	share	with	
us,	please	place	 in	 the	 'Open	Day'	Box.	The	same	 for	
Baptism,	First	Holy	Communion	and	Confirmation.	We	
will	scan	photos	or	photocopy	documents	so	you	will	
have	 your	 originals	 returned.	 Please	 add	 the	 date	 of	
the	event	and	your	name	to	your	contribution.		

RING	PULL	COLLECTION	We	have	 received	 a	 request	
from	Treforest	Football	Club	to	collect	ring	pulls	from	
drinks	 cans.	 They	 are	 raising	 money	 to	 buy	 a	
wheelchair	 for	 a	 local	 resident.	 There	 is	 a	 collecting	
tub	in	the	Narthex.	

HYMN	NUMBERS	 (Sat	Mass)	Entrance	259;	Offertory	
122;	Communion	662;	Recessional	447	

COLLECTIONS:	4th/5th	June	2016	
Gift	Aid	Envelopes:	£335.00	Collection:	£304.55:	
Heating:	£	40.00;	Day	of	Life:	214.58	

FRIENDS	OF	ST	DYFRIG’S	MAY	2015		
£50	 Simon	 Griffiths;	 £20	 Ms	 A	 Yates;	 £10	 Maureen	
Davies,	Jan	Bennett,	Ann	Elson	

PRAYING IN ST DYFRIG’S  
We, as the community of St. Dyfrig’s, are 
dedicated to praying for the needs of our family, 
friends, parish community and the entire Body of 
Christ. We would welcome the opportunity to 
pray for you and with you.  
ST DYFRIG’S PRAYER WALL 
Our Parish Prayer Wall is in the narthex. Please 
write your intention on a post-it note and add it to 
the wall. The parish community will pray for all 
the intentions. Any names added to the ‘Sick List’ 
will be included in our Parish Prayer list and in 
the intercessions at the Sunday Mass.  
PARISH PRAYER LIST 
We ask your prayers for all who are in hospital, 
sick or housebound, including:  
 Winnie Phillips Kate Coakley 
 Rod Hopkin Elizabeth Kielley 
 Sue Warmslow Mary Field 
  John Field Joan Kimpton 
 Hadley Lehr Huw Hopkin 
 Mike Evans Maureen Biddiscombe  
 Alwyn Pugh  Neil Jones 
 Kate Lenaghan Celia Thomas 
 Pat Holmes Christopher McNamara  
 Neil Pierce  Marion Walters 
 Betty Lewis Brian Mantle 
 Adams Ogale Winifred Davies
 David Mead Albert Davis 
 Cyril Davis  Christopher Burtonwood 
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Liturgy/Masses at St Dyfrig’s Treforest and All Hallows, Miskin 
	 Time	&	Place	 Service	&	Intention	

Saturday	25th	June	

	

4.30	pm	St	Dyfrig’s	

5.00	pm	St	Dyfrig’s	

6.30	pm	All	Hallows	

Reconciliation	

Mass	–	Celia	Thomas,	John	O’Shea(	RIP)	

Mass	–	People	of	the	Parish	

Sunday	26th	June	

13th		Sunday	of	the	Year	

9.15	am	All	Hallows	

10.45	am	St	Dyfrig’s	

Mass	–	Elizabeth	Mahedy	

Mass	–	People	of	the	Parish	

Refreshments	after	Mass	

Monday	27th	June	

St.	Cyril	of	Alexandria	

9.30	am	St	Dyfrig’s	

9.45	am	St	Dyfrig’s	

Morning	Prayer		

Service	of	the	Word	with	Holy	Communion	

Tuesday	28st	June	

St.	Irenaeus,	Bishop	

9.30	am	All	Hallows		 Mass	–	Brigitte	Passebon	

Wednesday	29th	June	

Feast	 of	 St.	 Peter	 &	
St.Paul.	 Holy	 Day	 of	
Obligation	

9.45	am	St	Dyfrig’s		

7.00	pm	All	Hallows	

10.15	am	

	

Mass	-	Peggy	Silwyn,		Carolyn	Bates	(RIP)		

Mass	–	People	of	the	Parish	

Pray	&	Play	Group	–	Annex	

Thursday	30th	June	

The	First	Martyrs		

9.30	am	All	Hallows		

2.15	pm	All	Hallows	

Mass	–	Private	Intention	

UCM	Meeting	–	Parish	Centre	

Friday	1st	July	

St.	Oliver	Plunket,	
Bishop,	Martyr	

	

9.30	am	St	Dyfrig’s	

9.45	am	St	Dyfrig’s	

	

6.30	pm	St	Dyfrig’s	

Morning	Prayer		

Mass	–	Jim	Wynne	

Followed	by	Exposition	until	3.00pm	

Holy	Hour	with	adoration	

Saturday	2nd	July	

	

4.30	pm	St	Dyfrig’s	

5.00	pm	St	Dyfrig’s	

6.30	pm	All	Hallows	

Reconciliation	

Mass	–	Joanna	Pilton	

Mass	–	People	of	the	Parish	

Sunday	3rd	July	

14th	Sunday	of	the	Year	

9.15	am	All	Hallows	

10.45	am	St	Dyfrig’s	

Mass	–	Gabby	and	Mat	Otley	In	Thanksgiving	

Mass	–	People	of	the	Parish	

Refreshments	after	Mass	

CONTACTS 
All	Hallows	Roman	Catholic	Church		
School	Road,	Miskin,	CF72	8PG		
Email:	all_hallows@btinternet.com	
Website:	llantrisant.pontypriddrcdeanery.org.uk	
Parish	Admin:	Suzy	Stacey	07734	701449	
Hall	Bookings:	Therese	Charnock	01443	227246	
Safeguarding	Rep:	Mike	Clinch	01443	228147	
Visiting	Group:	Marita	Fernandez:	07960	206916	

St	Dyfrig’s	Roman	Catholic	Church	
Broadway,	Treforest,	CF37	1DB		
Email:	st.dyfrigtreforest@rcadc.org	
Website:	treforest.pontypriddrcdeanery.org.uk	
Hall	Bookings:	Dave	Rossiter	01443	491397		
drossiter2011@btinternet.com		
Safeguarding	Rep:	Maggie	White	01443	410593	

Schools:	St	Michael’s	RC	Primary	School,	John	Place,	Treforest.	(Head:	Mr	M	Chappell)	01443	486840		
Cardinal	Newman	Catholic	Comprehensive,	Dynea	Road,	Rhydyfelin.	(Head:	Mr	J	O’Sullivan)	01443	494110	

Hospital	Catholic	Chaplains.	The	Heath,	Cardiff:	Br	Brian	029	2074	3230;	Royal	Glamorgan:	Fr	Tadeusz	01443	421929		

MONEY	MATTERS	MONEY	MATTERS	


